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Christmas Chocolates 

As we’ve done for the past couple of years, we will be distributing tubs of chocolates 

across our community through Community Groups, Churches, and the District Nurse 

Team. 

Every year we receive donations of tubs of chocolates from across the town which we 

then top up, to ensure everyone identified to receive a tub of chocolates gets one. 

If you would like to donate a tub of chocolates, please drop them off at Life Dronfield, 

21-23 Church Street from 9:30am – 12 noon any weekday morning. Jan in the Parish 

Office has kindly offered to be the receiving point for them this year. 

If all donations could please be dropped off by Friday 24th November 2023. 
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Exciting News 

WE have some extremely exciting news, but we are not permitted to share it just yet. 

We will have a new newsletter out about it as soon as we can tell you. So keep you’re 

eyes out for the newsletter and on our social media.  

Christmas Open Evening 

After the fantastic Community Open day last month, we will be opening the Halls up 

again on the evening of Friday 24th November, from 5pm to 9pm. 

We’ll have mince pies, mulled wine and hopefully roast chestnuts available. 

You’ll have the opportunity to look around the Halls and ask any questions you may 

have about the renovations and what we’re already up to. 

This is the same evening as the Christmas Light switch on, so please do pop in as you 

wander down to see the Christmas Tree Festival at the Parish Church. 

We’d love to have some trees up in the Halls, so if you fancy practicing putting up your 

own tree at Life Dronfield for one night only, then please get in touch with Andy Evers 

at andyevers@lifedronfield.org. 

  

 


